MANITOULIN MIX  -  August 3, 2005

Head out for some family fun at the Moonlight Hike & Wolf Howl happening Friday, August 5th at Gordon's Park.  The evening includes a guided nature hike with a focus on wolves and their habitat.  Participants will use Parabolic Ears and Bausch & Lomb Binoculars to search for evidence of wolves, wolf tracks & other signs of wildlife.  The event winds up with a social wolf howling campetition with really great wolfy prizes awarded. 

Also coming up Thursday, August 11 - 14, 2005 is the Manitoulin Star Party at Gordon's Park.  The star party includes rustic but comfortable camping in the fields and meadows of the dark sky sanctuary in the interior of the park.  The weekend includes public observing sessions, night sky tours, an incredible astrophotography slide show on Northern Lights by Pat Bedard, question and answer forum, swap meet, CCD Imaging, mini putt challenge, drumming, horseshoe tournament, nature centre tour, guided nature hike, BBQ Turkey Pot luck supper, showing of the Toronto Film Festival Winner "The Observatory", sketching the deep sky, and a welcome reception.  For information on these events you can check out the calendar of events page on www.gordonspark.com or call Tegan Moratz, EcoTourism Coordinator at 705-859-2470.

The Little Schoolhouse & Museum in South Baymouth is having their annual yard and bake sale on Saturday, July 30, 2005.  They also have the Tehkummah Township cookbooks for sale at $10.00 each which can be purchased at the sale, the museum or from local businesses.  Other activities coming up at the museum include a Scarecrow Festival and History for Kids Treasure Hunt on Saturday, August 27, 2005 followed by Family History Day on October 8, 2005 and Christmas Carolling on December 11, 2005. For information on these events you can contact museum curator Terry Hill at 705-859-3663.

Visitors to the island are seeing lots of birds, sandhill cranes, wild turkeys, canada geese, foxes and deer.  The fishing has begun in earnest both on the water and on the docks in Manitowaning, Kagawong, Sandfield, South Baymouth and other areas of the island.  Lots of perch and bass being caught in Lake Wolsely.  Some salmon and lots of Lake Trout too.

The golf courses are enjoying an excellent golfing season.  The sunshine everyday has rewarded the courses with capacity numbers this year.  Brookwood Brae in Mindemoya runs ladies nights on Tuesday nights, men's nights on Wednesdays, seniors day on Thursdays and mixed nights on Friday nights.

The Campbell Horticultural Society is holding their Flower Show and Tea today, August 3, 2005 from 1:30 - 4 PM at the Mindemoya Community Centre.  The Manitowaning Horticultural Society is holding their flower show at the Knox United Church in Manitowaning on August 6th, 2005.  The Manitoulin Reading Festival takes place in the Park Centre in Kagawong on Saturday, August 6th beginning at 2 PM.  The festival is a collaboration of the libraries on Manitoulin Island and will feature five prominent Canadian authors including our very own Island writer Marion Seabrook.

The Providence Bay Fair is coming up on August 19th - 22nd and as usual this promises to be a great social gathering for Island residents and visitors.  The fair has exhibitors displays and livestock, art and entertainment as well as a midway, music and horsepull competition.  This year there will be an idol competition as well.

Happy Trails!!!
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